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Sales ALERT Bulletin 
 

End of Life (EOL) Notification 
VS Product Series 

 
To:  Emerson Network Power KA&D Sales Channel 
 
From:  Chris Jones  
 
Subject: EOL Notification – VS Series 
 
Date:  20 July 2011 
 
 
With the release of the price book at the end of 2009, the announcement was made that the Emerson VS 
product family would not be recommended for new designs.  At the end of 2010 the announcement of End 
of Life was officially released.  A last time buy deadline was set at Sept 30, 2011 with last time shipments to 
be Dec. 31, 2011. 
 
The intent was to have all customers convert existing designs over to iVS products by these deadlines, but 
due to expanding lead-times caused by part shortages, we have extended the deadlines as follows: 
 

LAST TIME BUY  12/31/2011 
LAST SHIPPMENT               6/30/2012   
 

Models Affected 
VS SERIES RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT 

VS1 iVS1 or iMP1 
VS3 iVS3 
VS4 iVS3 
VS6 iVS6 
VS8 iVS8 
VS9 iVS8 

 
 

This notification supersedes the July 2011 price book release announcement for the VS Series EOL.   
We apologize for any inconvenience this update may cause.  Please feel free to contact me directly if you 
have any questions or concerns. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Chris Jones 
Marketing Director – Standard Products 
760-930-4780 




